Uzbekistan Airways held an outreach event in
Kokand city

2024 27 September

A meeting took place at the main building of the Kokand Hokimiyat, where leaders of
Uzbekistan Airways met with residents of the Fergana region, particularly
entrepreneurs, representatives of travel companies, airline ticket agents, and young
people aspiring to pursue a career in aviation.



Representatives of Uzbekistan Airways informed participants about the airline's
latest news and future plans, discussed solutions to emerging issues, and listened to
all suggestions and feedback. Most of the concerns were addressed on the spot,
while more complex matters requiring further study were noted and forwarded to
the relevant departments for further action.



We would like to remind you that since the beginning of 2024, several similar
meetings have been held in various regions of the Republic of Uzbekistan.
Uzbekistan Airways will continue its efforts to gather feedback from passengers and
partners, underscoring the airline's commitment to transparency and openness in its
operations.












